CATERING

1994 saw a steady stream of Australian Army
Catering Corps personnel posted in and out of the
Battalion. Posted in were SGT's Bridges, Green and
Evans. LCPL Carter, PTE Tolhurst and PTE (now
CPL) Lee were also added to the fold. Those that
left the Platoon were SGT Harrison, CPL's Deverall
and Brindley, LCPL Carter and PTE's Stewart and
Brown. LCPL Bax was temporarily posted to us
from 5 Aviation Regiment for the last half of the
year to fill the position of Mess Supervisor in the
SGT's Mess.

Throughout the year quite a few of the Battalion
cooks had the opportunity to venture overseas on
various exercises, these included 3 to New Zealand
with Bravo Company for a month, the Caterer and
4 to Rwanda for 6 months, 3 to Singapore for 10
days and 3 to Malaya for 4 months. Apart from
these, there were the normal Company, Battalion
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and Brigade exercises. We also managed to get quite
afew AACC personnel away on promotion courses,
all that attended passed, with a special mention to
SGT Knowles who was student of merit on his
caterers course, and CPL Lee who achieved the same
result on his Subject 4 for CPL. We also want to
mention CPL Robertson who attended both Subject
1 and Subject 4 for SGT almost back to back and
rated very high in both courses. (well done chaps)

With still quite a few unit commitments and the silly
season upon us we prepare for the end of year
functions, the next few months look very busy for
Catering Platoon. With the end of a very busy, but
rewarding and enjoyable year almost upon us,
Catering Platoon would like to wish all the Unit
members and their families a happy and safe
Christmas, and a safe New Year, and look forward
to working together again in 1995.
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